
ParentMail dated 31 January 2024 regarding parent webinar on Technology – 6 February 2024 

 

Dear Parents, 

We’re excited to announce that Elevate Education will be hosting their next parent webinar 
on technology and focus on February 6th. 
 
Elevate works with our students, delivering high-impact workshops on study skills, motivation, 
wellbeing, and exam preparation. By tuning into their webinar series, you’ll learn how you can 
help support your child at home by reinforcing the skills they’re learning at school. 

Sign up for the session below to learn how you can turn technology from a distraction into an 
incentive to study.   
  

How You Can Make Technology an Ally (& Not 
the Enemy!) 

 
Tuesday 6th February 6:00-7:00pm (GMT)  

  

Click here to register for free 

Here’s what Elevate will be covering on the night:   
  

 Reducing your child’s dependence on technology   

 Using apps to prevent your child procrastinating   

 Using technology to enhance your child’s learning  

Click here to register for free 

  
We hope to see you there! 

Elevate Education 

https://go.elevateeducation.com/e/891981/ukschoolwebinar/qn5tn/819901708/h/AUsfS4fvIsYOaLPOaqnN82K0ou8zsEMClksMBVMvtXI
https://go.elevateeducation.com/e/891981/ukschoolwebinar/qn5tn/819901708/h/AUsfS4fvIsYOaLPOaqnN82K0ou8zsEMClksMBVMvtXI


 


